
From: Sharon Bodeker
To: "Shani"; "Shani"
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 688486
Date: Thursday, 20 December 2018 03:46:00 p.m.

Dear Shani
 
I refer to your LGOIMA request below. 
 
I advise that for the 2017/18 financial year, the Council spent $4,999,246 (excl. GST) on
electricity for all of its premises and facilities including offices, swimming pools, museums, pump
stations etc.
 
The kilowatts used totalled 46,615,920.
 
I trust this answers your query.
 
Kind regards
 
Sharon Bodeker
Team Leader Civic
Dunedin City Council
 
50 The Octagon, Dunedin 9016; PO Box, 5045 Moray Place, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; ext: 3231| Mobile: 021 178 5337
Email: Sharon.bodeker@dcc.govt.nz | www.dunedin.govt.nz
 
 
 
From: Shani <shani@taxpayers.org.nz> 
Sent: Monday, 26 November 2018 11:17 a.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 688486
 

Shani has submitted a LGOIMA request - 688486.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:
Dear Sir/Madam, This is a request for information under the Local Government Official
Information and Meetings Act 1987. We request the following information for the core
Council for the 2017/18 financial year: 1) The total spent on electricity and the number of
kilowatts used. We do not wish to cause unnecessary expense or burden on your agency. If
clarification of any of our requests is needed, please call or email. Likewise, if a request
proves unnecessarily burdensome in form and we are likely to be able to adjust it to be
more specific or better suited to your information systems without losing the benefit of
what is sought, please also get in touch. If there is likely to be a delay in being able to
assemble or provide some of the information requested, please provide the rest of the
information as it becomes available. To avoid unnecessary printing and postage costs, we
ask that you send a confirmation of receipt, the response and any other correspondence
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related to this request to requests@taxpayers.org.nz

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Shani Bennik

Email address
shani@taxpayers.org.nz

Mailing address
shani@taxpayers.org.nz

Contact phone number
04 282 0300
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